
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Michael Jones, Deputy General Manager

SUBJECT: BART Board 2020 Workshop

DATE: February 7,2020

The annual BART Board Workshop will be held on February 13ft and 74n atthe Auditorium in the
Metro Building, 101 8th Street in Oakland. This location is across the street from the Lake Menitt
BART Station. This event offers an opportunity for more extensive conversation among Board
members, and between the Board and staff on the most important topics for the new year.

I wanted to take this opportunity to summarize some of the key topics planned for this year's agenda.

There will be a focus on BART's financial outlook, improving the Customer Experience, including
BART Police Department's Vision for Safety, an Operation Update and possible strategies to Rebuild
Ridership. The agenda also includes a report on the State of the Region, Defining World Class Transit,
an update on Transit-Oriented Development Program, a Parking Program Update, as well
presentations on the New Transbay Rail Crossing Project and regional funding measures, and
launching of the BART Brand.

The goal of the Workshop is to provide the Board with the opportunity for ample collaboration. On
Day One of the Workshop, we are preparing for a lunch session that will provide the Board with an
opportunity to share their key priorities for the District n2020 (and beyond). Please be prepared to
identifi and discuss your top three priorities. We are looking forward to the discussion.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (510) 464-6126.
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